
Oregon House Committee on Rules, 
  

Please support HB 2739 that:  Allows cause of action against patent holder for 
genetically engineered organism present on land without permission of the owner or 
lawful occupant.  This bill should pass to support and protect all Oregon owners or 
lawful occupants from harm of GMO's to their crops.   
  

Thank you,  
Cyndi Karp 

Ecosystem Advocate 
 


